
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Colchester                    Term: Term 2 2022-2023              Topic: Around the World 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

What a busy, festive time we have had 

this term! 

 

As a school, we were very fortunate to 

gttend the Jack & The Beanstalk 

Pantomime at the Corn Exchange. The 

children really enjoyed the silliness that a 

pantomime provides and got involved 

with some audience participation 

interacting with the cast members. 

 

In the first half of this term, we used our 

Monday afternoons to explore our topic 

All Around the World. We joined up with 

the other classes in Key Stage 3 and set 

up in the hall to think about lots of 

different explorers and what they may 

have found. 

 

In addition to this, we have continued to 

enjoy our Tuesday morning cooking 

sessions and how to work in small groups. 

In particular, the cheese straws were a 

success! 

 

As some of you may have seen this week, 

the class did amazingly well practicing 

and performing their Home Alone scenes 

for the Christmas performance. They 

worked so hard for the couple of weeks 

building up to the performance and even 

though there was some anxiety around 

performing on the stage, the children 

were very brave and all contributed 

brilliantly! 

 

We hope everyone has a happy and 

peaceful Christmas and well done 

Colchester on another busy term at 

school! 

 

Kieron and the Colchester Team 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Friday 16th December 2022 

First day back: Wednesday 4th January 2023 

Last day of term: Friday 10th February 2023 


